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Date


Dear xxxxxx,


As Chair of the Department of Psychiatry and Director of the Lane Neuroimaging Laboratory at the University of Wisconsin-Madison, I am writing this letter to confirm my commitment and the support of these facilities to the research described in your grant application, “insert project title.”

The Lane Neuroimaging Lab is a state-of-the-art expansion of the University of Wisconsin-Madison Department of Psychiatry’s Wisconsin Psychiatric Institute and Clinics (WISPIC). Facilities and equipment include a 3T MRI scanner, an MRI simulator room, an MRI preparation room, image processing computing systems, and office space with conference room. I direct the Lab and will make sure that scanning times are available that are appropriate for your study subjects. 

Additionally, I am committed to providing the requisite technical and administrative support from skilled professionals specifically trained in order to ensure that you can carry out the proposed research.

I look forward to our continuing collaboration and wish you success with this application.



Sincerely,





Ned Kalin, M.D.
Hedberg Professor and Chair
Department of Psychiatry
Director, Health Emotions Research Institute
Director, Lane Neuroimaging Laboratory
University of Wisconsin-Madison
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